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Congratulations
on the

Centennial !

Dear Silliman 
University

Divinity School, 

from
Hitachi Church, 

UCCJ
Aug. 2021
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Dear Silliman University Divinity School, 

We would like to extend our warmest 
congratulations to the Centenary of the 
Divinity School.

We thank God for providing us 
relationship and pray for your holy 
endeavors.

Greetings in the name of the Lord.

Sincerely, 

Rev. Nobuko Shimada, 
Pastor of Hitachi Church, 
United Church of Christ in Japan (UCCJ)
and Rutsuki Fujisaki Memorial Fund (RFMF)

Hitachi, JAPAN
Aug. 2021


